Kenilworth Public Schools
Friday Folder

The District sends a Friday Folder each Friday (when needed) that contains links to important, but not urgent,
school and community news that may be of interest to you. The Friday Folder is intended to keep you
informed while mainstreaming communication efforts so as not to overwhelm your inbox.

Advanced Notice of Next Week's Communication Efforts

This Friday Folder is devoted to notifying members of the Kenilworth school community of anticipated information
slated for release next week. We hope this message helps both to alert you - and set a reminder for you - that the
following information is on its way to your inbox. We ask you to keep a lookout for it.

Wednesday, August Sth:
e Faculty & Staff Frequently Asked Questions sent to internal stakeholders via Kenilworth Schools email.

Thursday, August 6th:
e Superintendent's Summer Update #4 sent to the community at-large detailing our Fall 2020 Reopening
Plans. This Update will include information about how to access:

o arobust set of Frequently Asked Questions for parents & guardians

o astreamlined set of Fact Sheets in the areas of:
= Health & Wellness
» Scheduling
» Academics
= Student Personnel Services (including special education, social emotional health, etc.)
= Technology
= Athletics and Extra-Curriculars

o a What Parents Need to Know Fact Sheet that compiles the most pressing issues from a parent's

perspective.

Beginning the Week of August 10th:
e You can expect the re-instiution of weekly updates from either the Superintendent of Schools or the building
principals.

Until Next Week's Communication:
If you haven't reviewed our Summer Update #3: Preliminary Plans released on July 24, please do so. Much of the

information we'll share next week is a fleshing-out of the high-level plans detailed in this previously sent update.

Have a great weekend!


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3jbvQ8EVVHgrRGfTBjML1Q%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRhBYXgP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xWjVTYUl6dktJaEZSZ2wxNHlEUnhXSTdhMDZEeDAtR1hrdGhkQkN6WDh5NC9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoASGBSJF9gC8PhUiRMaXNhX0Nhc2FtZW50b0BrZW5pbHdvcnRoc2Nob29scy5jb21YBAAAAAE%7E

